

## KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

## **Assistant Superintendent**

Dave Jones

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7553 Phone (907) 714-8888 Fax (907) 262-5867 Email: davejones@kpbsd.k12.ak.us

April 7, 2015

Craig Chapman, Director of Finance Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 N. Binkley Soldotna, AK 99669

Re: Capital Project - Aurora Borealis Parking Expansion

Dear Craig,

School District and Borough Maintenance employees have worked together this year to develop a plan to expand parking at Aurora Borealis Charter School to address space and safety concerns. The Charter School Committee has approved the project and the Capital Projects Department has provided a Statement of Probable Cost including a Project Cost Estimate of \$165,185.50.

Please consider this letter the district's request to proceed with the project and our commitment to fund it.

We appreciate the borough's assistance with moving this project forward for the summer 2015 construction season.

Sincerely,

Dave Jones

cc: Kevin Lyons, KPB Julie Cisco, KPBSD